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Kia ora and Greetings, 

It is great to be back at Level 1. Especially after such a disrupted start to the year.  

 

Year 9 Student “Settling In Reports”  

These were given to Year 9 students today, and summarise how well your child has settled into 

school this year.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns please come to the Year 9 Whanau Evening on Thursday 

and/or contact your child’s Tutor Teacher. 
 

Year 9 Student Whanau Evening 

The whanau of our Year 9 students are invited to join us for an hour on Thursday.  

 

This is an opportunity to meet key staff, and your child’s Tutor Teacher and Dean – who are the 

key contact staff for you here at school. 

 

We are starting at 5:30pm in the Hall, and will finish at 6:30pm.  

 

Wifi Internet at Home 

We are relying on internet more and more for learning for our students, especially those students 

studying for NCEA. We have issued laptops to all Year 12 and 13 students as part of this. 

 

If you do not have uncapped wifi internet at home please contact our office. We can give you free 

internet access that your whole whanau can use. This is for all students and whanau at our 

school, not just senior students. 

 

School Athletics this Friday, 19th March 

This is a whole day event with individual and house events.  

 

A special assembly will be held on Wednesday afternoon for all students, and more information 

will be on our Facebook page and website. 

 

Congratulations 

• On Thursday last week 90 students and staff donated blood which the NZ Blood 
Service will use to save lives in hospitals throughout Aotearoa NZ. 

• On Saturday our Services Academy students completed their induction training at 
Whenuapai.  

 

Ngā mihi nui, Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Grant McMillan 

TumuakiPrincipal 
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